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To:  Sandy City Council; Council Staff 
 
Copy: Mayor Monica Zoltanski; Shane Pace, CAO; Martin Jensen, Assistant CAO 
 
From: Dan Medina, Director of Parks & Recreation 
 Joelle Kesler, Senior Civil Attorney 
 
Re: April 15, 2025 – Council meeting 
 Interlocal Agreement with Salt Lake County regarding TRCC Funding 
 
The County receives funds pursuant to the Tourism, Recreation, Cultural, Convention, and Airport Facilities Tax 
Act (“TRCC Funds”), which can be used for certain capital projects and consulting work by public entities within 
the County.  In 2024, Sandy City submitted a proposal for TRCC Funds from Salt Lake County for improvements 
to Bicentennial Park, which will be completed in 2025. The matching funds for this grant are in two capital line 
items, which were approved as part of the FY25 budget.  

This proposal was approved for TRCC Funding by the County, and the County is now seeking the City’s approval 
of its proposed Interlocal Cooperation Agreement. Because the Interlocal Cooperative Agreement pertains to 
improvements to real property (either directly or indirectly) and/or the County’s sharing of its tax revenue, City 
Council approval of the Agreement is required under the Interlocal Cooperation Act.  

The Resolution and/or the Interlocal Cooperation Agreement (attached) give a summary explanation of what 
costs will be reimbursed under this Agreement, if approved.   
 
We are presenting the Interlocal Cooperation Agreement to the Council for a first reading on April 15, 2025, and 
we hope to receive the Council’s formal approval for this Agreement at the April 22, 2025, Council meeting.   
 
Attachments: 

• Resolution 
• Draft Interlocal Agreement 


